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THE. CITY OF

WATERTOWN

DPW — STREET & SOLID WASTE DIVISION

Stacy Winkelman Matt Willmann Jane Flanigan
Operations Manager Asst. Operations Manager ~ Admin. Asst.

Christopher Newberry ~ Tom Nickels  Jason Heller Chris LaCombe
Streets Project Manager Foreman Foreman Foreman

TO:

FROM:

DATE:

Alderperson Wetzel & Commission Members:

service for a residence outside City limits.

Alderperson Wetzel & Public Works Commission

Stacy Winkelman
Agenda Item
June 21, 2023

I have one item on the agenda for your review and possible approval. It is regarding garbage and recycling

I received a request from Michael Stadler who resides at N534 Second Street Road. This is a Watertown
address; however it is outside City limits. Mr. Stadler has requested that we add his residence to the list of residences
that we currently collect outside City limits. Mr. Stadler is aware that he will be invoiced $19.08 per month for this
service. This will not affect our crew as they are already picking up multiple residences in this area. Therefore, if the
Commission agrees, | recommend approval of this request.

I have attached Mr. Stadler’s email request for your review. Please let me know if you have any questions or
concerns.

Enclosure

swinkelman@watertownwi.gov

Respectfully,

W L)

Stacy nkelman
Operations Manager

811 S. First Street » Watertown, WI 53094 » Phone 920.262.4080 Fax: 920.262.4082
mwillmann@watertownwi.gov cnewberry@watertownwi.gov  jflanigan@watertownwi.gov

Opportunity Runs Through It



Stacy Winkelman

To: Vocal-Pro Voice Talent
Subject: RE: City Garbage/Recycling Service

Good Afternoon —

Thank you for your request. This will take Public Works Commission approval; | will add your request to the June 27"
meeting agenda. Once agendas are finalized on Friday, June 23™ | will confirm your spot on the agenda.

Details of our service: weekly pickup of garbage (64 gallon cart) and recycling (96 gallon cart). Cost is $19.08 per month
which will be billed monthly out of the DPW Street/Solid Waste Division.

Thank you,

Stacy Winkelman
Operations Manager

DPW - Street/Solid Waste Division
Phone: 920-262-4047

Cell: 920-342-8885
swinkelman@watertownwi.gov
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Opportunity runs through it.

From: Vocal-Pro Voice Talent <vocalprovt@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 3:45 PM

To: Stacy Winkelman <SWinkelman@watertownwi.gov>
Subject: City Garbage/Recycling Service

Good afternoon!

My name is Michael Stadler, and my family and | just moved to N534 Second Street Rd. Even though this is a Watertown
address, we are considered town of Emmet. We are still south of hwy 16, and our neighbors to the north (who are
technically farther "out of town" than we are) receive garbage and recycling services from the city. Since it is already on
a route that the city is servicing, | would like to request to be added to the route for garbage and recycling.

My number is 262-297-2424 if phone conversations are more convenient. Otherwise emails work just as well. Thank
you for your help, and we're glad to be a part of the Watertown community!
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